
Hershey’s Mill Players Kick off the Season! 

by Sandra Wollenberg 

 

 

Hershey’s Mill Theater Player’s production of THE MILL’S A CRUISIN’ will be 

held June 21, 22 and 23 this year at the West Chester East High School 

Auditorium. So be sure to grab your duffle bag and favorite sailor and place this 

date in your calendar! 

 

All members of the Hershey’s Mill Players are invited to a wine and ‘lite bite’ kick 

off social at 6 p.m. on Monday, April 9th in the Community Center. Following will 

be the first play practice of the season for the upcoming production of THE 

MILL’S A CRUISIN’.  Any member who would still like to be part of the chorus is 

invited to stay and participate.  

 

This year practices will be held on Monday and Thursday evenings beginning 

April 9
th
. There will be only three Saturday morning practices in June.  

 

Players, please rsvp to John DeVol  (via email, listed in HM directory) let him 

know you are coming. 
 
 


